Call for Volunteers

For the 2024 Summer Reading Program

Dear Parents and Friends:

We are looking for volunteers to help us offer more activities for our summer program. "Adventure Begins at Your Library!" is designed to encourage children to continue reading during vacation so that valuable reading skills will not be lost. In addition, we hope to offer a variety of activities for children, teens, and adults. If you are interested in helping, please fill out the form below and return it by May 17, 2024.

Solicit donations of incentive prizes from local businesses.
Assist the staff with Storytime or other programs.
Offer or help with a craft program.
Help with games.
Provide food and/or refreshments for a special event.
Offer a workshop using a special skill I have.
Translate during a bilingual program.
Name:
Address:
Telephone:
Email:

Yes, I want to help at the library this summer. I am willing to:

South Haven Memorial Library

269-637-2403

www.shmlibrary.org

